
 
May 2nd, 2025 

 RE: Tiyan/Barrigada (GU) Guam Police Department Specialized Law Enforcement 

Vehicles CPF  

 Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for purchasing Guam Police Department 4 specialized law enforcement vehicles 

in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Guam Police Department, located in 

Tiyan/Barrigada at Building 13-16A Mariner Avenue, 96913. The funding would be used for purchasing a 

Mobile Command Station (MCS), a Tactical Armored Vehicle (TAV), and two evidence control vehicles. 

The proposed project seeks to procure state-of-the-art specialized law enforcement vehicles to 

significantly enhance incident management, personnel safety, and forensic logistics across the island.  

This project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Section 306 

of the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 


